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Comments: I am wholly against private for profit enterprises setting up shop on forest service lands. Our local

snowmobile clubs have for many years donated time, energy, and our own resources to make these areas safe

and accessible for all who hear the mountains call during the winter months, never once demanding a dime.

Furthermore, lumping in our request to place another safety shelter, free to all of those in need, should not be

lumped into this request, as they are not similar proposals. There are many of reasons (safety, access concerns,

parking, shared trail, dedicated grooming funds) other issues that should lead to a denial, but the easiest is just

common sense. No one should profit from the use of our shared natural and beautiful resources. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dan Chin


